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 Amelia Gentleman COMMNT2016/4208/P 25/08/2016  08:39:59 Dear Camden Planning

I am the owner-occupier of 26 Mornington Crescent, NW1 7RE, which is a residential property directly 

opposite the rear entrance to Greater London House and its recycling facilities. 

I would like to register my strong objections to the planning application, on the grounds that this is a 

significant increase in office space that will inevitably lead to even greater volumes of activity at the 

waste recycling facility in Mornington Crescent and to an even greater number of movements of heavy 

goods vehicles to the loading bay at the rear of the building. This is already exceeding the limits of 

what is acceptable to residents in Mornington Crescent. Any casual monitoring of the rear entrance to 

the site will show HGVs reversing,  double-parking and slamming doors, large delivery vans left with 

their engines idling and radios blaring, and generating levels of noise that are a statutory nuisance. 

Greater London House is the source of considerable noise nuisance in the residential area of 

Mornington Crescent and causing continuing detriment to the amenity and well-being of local residents. 

The recycling site is dominating the life of the crescent and the proposed increase in office space will 

worsen all these problems, which are already completely unacceptable in a residential area.
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